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To the Speaker of the House 
 
I, Tanya Peterson would like to bring this claim to your urgent attention: 
 
Land claims are going through for the Taranaki King Country for Maori only. This is very racist 
from all Members of Parliament. All Sitting Members of Parliament would have been aware of 
our claim coming through as Soldier's claim, under the Discharged Soldier's Settlement Act of 
1915, with Special Tenure, under the Land Act of 1908, Land Settlement Act of 1908, in the 
same area in question, Rangitoto Tuhua. 
 
The Primary Production Select Committee, Ministry of Justice, Ministers of Parliament and the 
121 Sitting Members have perverted the course of justice and are segregating and 
discriminating against my family, and showing no respect towards my 98 year old father WW11 
Veteran, My Grandfather a Veteran served in both WW1 and WW11 and my great-grandfather 
McNeight whose only son, William George McNeight, also a Veteran with the NZ Expeditionary 
Forces, sacrified his life, and my family fought for King and Country so that we can enjoy the 
freedom we have today. 
 
Speaker of the House; 
 
On behalf of my father and my ancestors as true pioneering Natives of our Country, it seems 
that Parliament is refusing to address our claim (which is uncannily similar to the land claims 
going through at present, under Maori Military Veteran's wai 2500 only.) Our land claim comes 
with the protection from His Majesty The King for our Returned Servicemen, under the Treaty of 
Waitangi as Natives, starting with my Grandfather, William Magnus Peterson on behalf of my 
father, Noel William George Peterson, under The Discharged Soldier's Settlement Act of 1915.  
 
I have attached another copy dated the 13 July 2017 to All Sitting Members of Parliament, but 
have received no response. As Speaker of the House, your role is to address the documents 
showing Treason, which in turn led to illegal bankruptcy on Soldier's Holdings, by Government 
for financial gain. 
Our documents have been provided as evidence of proof. Our Soldier's claim has been stopped 
in its' tracks so it can advance the Maori Military Veteran's claim's through theTreaty of Watangi. 
The Ministry of Justice today has committed Treason by changing the events of History in their 
report, dated 14/2/2017. The Solicitor General will not investigate the Treasonous Acts which 
impacted so hugely on our W.W.1 Veterans, nor will they investigate any other Government 
Department and Parliament. This has been raised on several occasions with supporting 
documents of proof.  
 
Parliament needs to honour and respect the laws that were put in place to protect our heroes 
and their families, both past and present, without competition. 
It's time to return our Soldier's Land.. 
 
Your sincerely 
 



Tanya Peterson 
 
LEST WE FORGET  
 


